
From: Robert Chesson - DNR
To: "Jacob Evans"
Subject: RE: Chesnut G22-6 Groundwater and NFA Request; REM#4316
Date: Monday, January 25, 2016 3:42:00 PM

NFA for Remediation #4316 ~ Chesnut G 22-6 Tank Battery ~ SWNW 22 – 4N – 65W
 
Jacob,
 
The COGCC has reviewed the NFA request for remediation #4316.   Based on the
 information presented, no further action is necessary at this time.  However, should future
 conditions at the site indicate contaminant concentrations in soils exceeding COGCC
 standards or if ground water is found to be significantly impacted, then further
 investigation and/or remediation activities may be required at the site. 
 
Please retain a copy of this e-mail as verification of No Further Action required.
 
Bob
 
Robert H. Chesson
NE Colorado Environmental Protection Specialist
 

 
P 303.894.2100 x5112 | F 303.894.2109
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801, Denver, CO 80203
Robert.Chesson@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/cogcc
 
 

From: Jacob Evans [mailto:Jacob.Evans@nblenergy.com] 
Sent: Monday, January 25, 2016 2:50 PM
To: Chesson, Robert
Subject: Chesnut G22-6 Groundwater and NFA Request; REM#4316
Importance: High
 
Bob,
 
Please review the attached Groundwater and No Further Action request for the Chesnut G 22-6
 location
 
Thanks

Jacob
 
Jacob Evans
Senior Environmental Specialist
EHSR
direct: 970.304.5329
cell: 303.328.5605
Please note my new email address:  Jacob.Evans@nblenergy.com
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